
 Prudential Committee Meeting 

 

  The Prudential Committee of the Turners Falls Fire 

District will be having a meeting on Tuesday, December 3, 2019 

at 4:00 p.m.  with George Woodbury from LightSmart Consulting 

regarding the Town of Montague streetlight audit findings and 

LED streetlight information.  This meeting will be held at the 

Town Hall, 1 Avenue A, Turners Falls in the upstairs conference 

room.  There will be in attendance representatives from the 

Town of Montague, Montague Center Lighting District, Turners 

Falls Water Commissioners, and the Turners Falls Fire District 

Finance Committee.   

 

  

 

 

 


